
 
SEPTEMBER 13, 2022 

WCN Business 
 

OCTOBER 11, 2022 
Celebrating WCN 60th 

 

NOVEMBER 15, 2022 
Auction 

 

DECEMBER 13, 2022 
The Hope Gallery 

Jennifer Parker 
 

JANUARY 10, 2023 
ARCHIE & CLYDES 

Superintendent WCSC 
Dr. Todd Lambert 

 

FEBRUARY 14, 2023 
ARCHIE & CLYDES 

Executive Director  
Historic Newburgh  

Troy Wells 
 

MARCH 14, 2023 
Proposed Grants &  

Scholarships   
NO GUESTS 

 

APRIL 11, 2023 
Style Show 

 

MAY 9, 2023 
Grants, Scholarships  

& New Officers 
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Women’s Club of Newburgh 

2022-2023 

 

A Note From...Our President 

February 
Newsletter 

Lovely Ladies of Women's Club of Newburgh, 
 
The Arts and Crafts Show will be February 25.  Our A&C 
show committee has worked diligently to make this the best 
one yet. It is our main fundraiser of the year and the  
proceeds enable us to give back to our community and 
make It a better place to live.   
Our February meeting will be at Archie and Clyde's this 
month but back to Rolling Hills in March.  
 
REMINDERS: Each member has to put in 4 hours the day of 
the A&C Show.  If for some reason you cannot work on 
that day, you must contact Nancy Parker or Janet Clark 
for information on what your options are. 
 
March is Members Only meeting. Grant Committee will   
present the non profit organizations selected by the    
committee for this year's grants.  Also, the slate of officers 
will be presented by the Nominating Committee.   
 
I hope you are getting your 1960s outfit ready for our 
March meeting.  I am so excited to see what everyone 
wears! Let's celebrate our club's 60th birthday and have 
fun!! 
 
Everyone has been involved this year, working together,  
accomplishing goals and "shining Brightly"! I am so proud 
to be a part of such a wonderful group of ladies. 
 
Jerri 
"Goals are dreams we convert to plans and take action to 
fulfill." Zig Ziglar 
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A Note From...First Vice President 

Community Service ...Projects 

American Legion quilters would love to have jeans to use in their quilts for veterans.                    
Only stipulation is NO stretch jeans.  We will be collection them again at the February     
meeting. 

 

 
Teddy Bear Drive for Warrick County Police: 
 
We will be collecting stuffed animals and fleece blankets to donate to the Warrick County Police   
Department at our February 2023 meeting. Police Officers will keep the stuffed animal in their car to 
be given out when they are called to the scene of a crime/accident and there are children involved. 
This helps to put the children at ease in a potentially scary situation as well as promote positive    
police-community relationships. Stuffed animals should be new with tags and should not be more 
than 12” in size. Warrick County Police also requested new fleece blankets to give to adults and/or 
children as needed. Due to the limited space in the patrol cars, Warrick County Police requested that 
the fleece blankets be no  bigger than 4’ x 7’ (think throw or lap blanket size). If you have any    
questions, please call or text Sarah Reynolds (803-795-6809). Thank you all so much for your      
donations!  

Monthly... Community Donation  

Our Community Food Donations will benefit Newburgh Food Pantry.  Suggested items are 
Canned Meats, Chicken, Tuna, etc. and a boxed item that can be used to make a 
meal. Hamburger, Tuna Helper, Etc.  Mac & Cheese is always a big hit. 

Carol Slow 
Co-Chair Community Donations 

Senior Center Bingo, Thursday, February 9.   
If you would like to volunteer, please show up at the center (529 Jefferson St.) at 11:45am.  We’ll be 
providing prizes and snacks.  If you would like to provide cute cupcakes, chocolates, salty snacks, 
we need enough for 30 people.  Please contact Nancy Lybarger at nancylybarger@gmail.com to 
help. 

We are collecting puppy food for Warrick humane society this month at February meeting:  
Any brand without corn or byproducts would be great!  Examples include Kirkland brand from    
Costco, Blue Buffalo, Taste of the Wild, Nature’s Recipe, 4Heatlth (from Tractor Supply). They are 
also in need of bleach to keep the shelter clean! 

We are very appreciative of the relationship we have built with Rolling Hills Country Club and their 
staff over the years. Despite being closed during Covid and the increase in operating costs they did 
not increase what they charge us for lunches this year. Each year we negotiate a banquet price for 
our lunches, meaning we plan one menu for each month within the price that has been               
negotiated. Unfortunately, because of this arrangement we cannot offer alternative meals. This is 
also the case in January and February when our meetings are held elsewhere because Rolling 
Hills is on a partial shut-down. Thank you for your grace and understanding.  
 

Donna Robinson  
First Vice President 
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Note... Just For Fun  

Reminder …Sweet Shop  
Please remember that Members are required to provide homemade baked goods for the Sweet 

Shop at our annual Arts & Crafts show  or pay $15 to have the committee make something for you. 

Please have fun with it and get creative.  1) must be home made, please do not bring bakery 

bought goods. 2) please wrap or package neatly, our colors are black and hot pink. You can find 

cake boxes, cupcake boxes, and treat bags at Hobby Lobby, Michaels and Walmart (aisle F19).     

3)please label what the items are and needs to be clearly marked if there are nuts.  4) for cookies, 

brownies or cup cakes please bring make 2 dozen and package at least 4/package.  5) do not worry 

about pricing, the   committee will be in charge of pricing and please understand we do the best we 

can to price for   selling. 6) we welcome gluten free and sugar free! 7) please bring the treats in a 

box or bag that you do not need back. 

If you have any questions please contact Lori Kelso 812-490-6570 

Lori Kelso 
Sweet Shop Chair 

Just for Fun February Event 
Tuesday, February 21 - 12:00 PM 

Chicken Salad Chick 

1414 Hirschland Dr. -Evansville 
Off Burkhard Rd. 

Join us for lunch at a fabulous ladies restaurant with a menu to support at the 
Chicken Salad Chick!  Sign up required for seating reservations. Signup sheet will be at the 

February meeting. Contact Julie Farmer, 812-455-9054 for any questions. 
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https://thevou.com/fashion/60s-fashion/ 


